
MINUTES of the 
GREAT BASIN COLLEGE 

FACULTY SENATE 
COMPENSATION & BENEFITS COMMITTEE 

 
The committee via e-mail during the first week of November, 2010, with the following members 
present:  Frank Daniels; Kara Coates; Kevin Marie Laxalt; and Jon Licht.  The following 
members were absent:  Greg Molyneux and Connie Zeller. 
 
The committee awarded professional development (travel) money to one faculty member.  The 
request has been forwarded to the Vice President for Academic Affairs. 
 
In comparing the way that professional development is handled elsewhere, at many other 
colleges the whole professional development money pool is administered by a single faculty 
senate committee (i.e., the equivalent of this committee).  This is the case at the largest college in 
the state, CSN, where there are caps based on the degree of participation at an event, but the caps 
are usually sufficiently high so as to cover all travel expenses. 


